Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you and the children are well. Here are a few ideas for Spring activities. As we are approaching Easter, the children could research why we celebrate Easter and design their own Easter eggs.



- Make a bird feeder
- Make a cherry blossom picture using twigs and fingerprints
- Build a bug hotel
- Create a spring picture using paints/crayons/pencils
- Record all of the birds you spot over a day
- Paint a funny face to put in your window
- Spring crafts from Twinkl https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/early-years-craft-activities/craft-activities-weather-and-seasons/craft-activities-weather-and-seasons-spring

Stay home and stay safe.

We hope to see you all soon.

If you need to contact us, please use the email address: YR@russell-street-school.co.uk (this email address will be available term time only). Please add your child's name to the email.

Ellie Ingrouille and The Reception Team